
Date: Friday 10th  March

               Morningside Newsletter

    PSHE focus this week: we are physically active

If you think that you may be eligible for free school 
meals please click here to check

Please make sure that you have the Marvellous 
Me app and that you follow us on social media:
 
                              

Twitter: @Morningside_ps

Instagram: morningside_hackney

Marvellous Me: marvellousme.com

Value of the Week:  patience

Important Dates

In the News this week……….. 

Children in years 1-6 received their Spelling Bee words on 
Thursday. The heats will be held during the week beginning 
Monday 20th March so there is plenty of time to learn them. 
The finals take place on March 30th. 
The Easter Bonnet parade will be on March 28th. We hope that 
everyone will join in and use their amazing designing skills. 
On Monday two teams of children from Year 6 went to a 
debating competition. They performed very well and won one 
of their debates. We are very proud of the children who have 
made great progress.
Next Friday is Red Nose Day. We are asking the children to 
bring in £1 to donate and to wear red. There will be a cake sale 
after school and joke competitions in each class. We have a 
fundraising target of £500.
The school governors met on Wednesday. They have agreed 
the key priorities for the next year. These will be shared next 
week. We also had a visit from our School Improvement Partner 
who visited all classes to look at Maths. She was very impressed 
with the quality of the teaching and the children’s work, the 
children’s understanding and use of mathematical language and 
their lovely behaviour. This was a nice way to round off a very 
busy week.
 

      Family Friday
Every Friday YN-3

Sport Relief
(Red Nose Day)

Friday 17th March
Full STEAM Ahead

Year 5 STEM workshops
20th March

African Drumming show 
for Y2 families

29th March at 9.30am
Easter Bonnet Contest

Tuesday 28th March
Spelling Bee

Thursday 30th March
Break up for Easter
Friday 31st March 
Return to school 

17th April 
Parents’ Evening
Monday 24th April

Question of the week: If you could ask a wild animal a question what would 
you ask?  



Our Learning this week…
Please talk 
to your 
children 
about their 
assembly 
learning this 
week

In Reception the 
children have 
been counting, 
matching and 
ordering numbers 
to ten 

Year 4 PSHE this 
week. They learned 
how to work as a 
team and talked 
about how we can 
stay happy and 
healthy

Year 3 have been learning all about 
databases and how to filter 
information in their computing lessons 

Year 2 used 4 different strategies for 
their addition this week.  

Year 5 Design Technology  

Year 6 
historians 
created a 
living graph 
of key Viking 
events, 
tracking their 
journey from 
invaders to 
settlers. 




